
THE MUNICIPALITY OF CENTRAL MANITOULIN 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
There will be a Special meeting of Council to be held on 

Wednesday, September 30, 2020@ 7:00 p.m. 
to hold public consultation regarding Central Manitoulin 

Arenas opening for the 2020-2021 season. 

Registration For The Video/Teleconference 

Meeting Is Required 

In an effort to moderate the meeting efficiently you must register 
for the meeting as an observer or as a speaker. 

Call or email the Municipality no later than 4:00 p.m. on September 30th, 2020 
to be invited to the meeting. 

Contact: Marcus Mohr, Community Development/Outreach Coordinator 
centralecdev@amtelecom.net or telephone: 705-377-5726. 

Please provide the fol lowing registration information: 

What is your full name, observer or speaker and how you will be attending? 
1. By Computer/Device Video and/or Audio 

2. A combination of Computer Video with Telephone Audio 

3. By Telephone Only 




